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 John Nicholls COMMNT2017/0164/P 09/02/2017  11:09:15 We are the owners of 24 St Mark's Crescent. We have visited 12 St Marks Crescent and have seen the 

proposed site for erection of a replacement single story extension at the back of the property. We 

believe that the amenity of the neighbours including their light has been taken into account in the plans. 

Furthermore the appearance of the back of the property will be enhanced by the development when 

viewed from the regent's Canal.

The replacement of glazing at the front will improved the appearance of the property when viewed 

from the road.

John and Stella Nicholls

24 St Mark's 

Crescent

London

NW1 7TU

 John Nicholls COMMNT2017/0164/P 09/02/2017  11:09:0224 St Mark's 

Crescent

London

NW1 7TU

Page 10 of 11


